## Amaro, Sara

From:

Town of Westport < webmaster@westportct.gov>

Sent:

Tuesday, September 12, 2023 7:21 AM

To:

Planning and Zoning

Subject:

Zoning Reg Subcommittee Mtg

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Town of Westport's email system. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Message submitted from the <Westport, CT> website.

Site Visitor Name: Wendy Crowther

Site Visitor Email: wcrowther@optonline.net

Hi Danielle,

In order to prepare for the upcoming Zoning Regulation Subcommittee meeting, I'm wondering whether you contacted Helen Garten? I believe you expressed interest in doing so, especially because of Helen's extensive work regarding the potential uses of the buildings on Baron's South.

SEP 12 2023
WESTPORT P. & Z. C